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THE
OFFICE OF

DEPUTY MINISTER OF IMMIGRATION 
AND COLONIZATION

Ottawa, Canada. September 5tn, 1925»

Dear Mr. Bovey,

I am this morning in receipt of your 
letter of the 3rd instant with respect to an exhibit by 
McGill Univarsity at the Exhibition to open at Dunedin, 
Mew Zealand, on or about the 12th of November.

I note that it is the intention of the 
University to send to Dunedin the exhibit which it had at 
Wembley last year and to accommodate which space 4* square 
will be sufficient. It is rather unfortunate that you are 
only now in a position to advise the Department of your 
decision to be represented at Dunedin as, owing to the near 
approach of the opening'of the Exhibition, it will be 
necessary for us to cable our representative at Dunedin to 
reserve the required space and, of course, we will expect 
McGill to defray the cost of the cable, which is

The Department is prepared to grant the 
University the 4-foot-square space free of charge and vrill 
also bear the cost of transportation from Montreal to Dunedin. 
The S.S.Wirral of the New Zealand Shipping Company is 
scheduled to sail for Dunedin from Montreal on the 15th 
instant, and it will be essential for you to have McGill's 
exhibit sent forward by this vessel. Messrs. Thomas Meadows 
and Company of 26 St. Sacrament Street, Montreal, are looking 
after shipping arrangements for the Department and I would 
request you to get in touch with them in order that they can 
take the steps necessary to have your exhibit go forward on 
the vessel named.

Wilfrid Bovey, Esq., 
c/o McGill University, 
Montreal, P.Q.


